
 

 

 

May 23, 2017 

 

Mrs. Olson, 

I wanted to let you know that I'm resigning & not coming back next year. An emergency has 

happened in my family and I need to head to Philadelphia immediately. I apologize for the 

inconvenience but I have no choice. Thank you so much for the opportunity of working at the 

school & I will truly miss everyone.  

 

Sincerely, 

Taras Romaniv 

 


